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29th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Magna Visit 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have booked a visit to Magna in Rotherham for the 
Wednesday 23rd May 2018 to support our Forces and Magnets topic. We will be finding out 
about the history of magnetism and exploring just how strong those marvellous mighty magnets 
can be, through a hands-on experience Magnets workshop. 
 
Classes from our school have visited here previously and had a fantastic time so we are hopeful 
it will provide a great opportunity for the children to develop and use their science knowledge. 
 
Below is a link to the museum’s website where you can find further details of the kind of 
activities we will be taking part in.  
 
http://www.visitmagna.co.uk/education/ 
 
We will have the opportunity to explore each of the 4 pavilions and get involved with the 
interactive exhibits and hands-on experiences.   
 
With regards to health & safety, there will be 5 adults travelling from school including both 
teachers & teaching assistants, so the children will be supervised on at least a 1 to 7 ratio. 
 
On the day of the visit, we will depart from school at 9am and will return to school at 
approximately 3:30pm.  
 
The cost of the visit will be £14.81 per child; this will cover the cost of the coach, entrance and 
the Magnets workshop. This is a voluntary contribution, please give consent and make any 
payment via Parent Pay by Tuesday 1st May 2018 . 
 
If we do not receive sufficient contributions the visit may not be able to go ahead. 
 
                                  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Greenwood, Miss Sowden and Mrs Harmer. 
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